
Year 1  Number  

1 I can count to and across 100 
 

2 I can count forward and 
backwards from 0 or 1 
 

3 I can count on or back from any 
number 
 

4 I can read and write numbers to 
100 as numbers 
 

5 I can read and write numbers to 
20 in numbers and words 
 

6 I can count in multiples of 2, 5 
and 10 
 

7 I can find one more and one less 
than a number 
 

8 I can use a number line 
 
 

9 I can link numbers an objects 
 
 

10 I can write and read number 
sentences using +  - = 
 

11 I can use number bonds to 20 
and use subtraction facts 
 

12 I can add and subtract one and 
2 digit number to 20 
 

13 I can solve problems using + and 
– using equipment 
 

14 I can solve missing number 
calculations such as 7+ ?= 9 
 

15 I can solve problems using 
division and multiplication with 
equipment 

16 I can find half of shapes  
 

17 I can find half of amounts 
 

18 I can find ¼ of shapes 
 

19 I can find ¼ of amounts 
 

Year 1  Measure and Geometry  

20 I can compare objects for 
length and weight 
 

21 I can use the term quicker, 
slower, earlier 
 

22 I can record units of measure 
 
 

23 I can measure and record units 
of time 
 

24 I recognise the value of coins 
and notes 
 

25 I can place events in 
chronological order 
 

26 I know the days of the week 
 
 

27 I know the months of the year 
 
 

28 I can tell the time on the hour 
 
 

29 I can tell the time when it is 
half past  
 

30 I can draw the hands on a clock 
face correctly 
 

31 I can name 2D shapes 
 
 

32 I can describe turns 
  
 

33 I can describe position 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


